THE GOVERNOR GENERAL ~ LA GOUVERNFURE GENERALL

October 30, 2017

Mr. Stephen MacDonnell

National President

Royal Canadian Air Force Association
405-222 Somerset Street West

Ottawa ON K2P 2G3

Dear Mr. MacDonnell, g“

Thank you for your letter and for your kind words on my appointment as
governor general of Canada. I appreciate your taking the time to write to

me to share your good wishes. I was deeply touched by your
thoughtfulness.

I am very happy to serve Canadians in this way and will do my very best
while in this role.

Yours sincerely, /7
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